
Tigard Police Department 
Media Release 
 
13125 SW Hall Boulevard    |    Tigard, Oregon  97223    |    www.tigard-or.gov/police 

Page 1 of 1    

 
 
F O R  I M M E D I A T E  R E L E A S E    |   March 8, 2020 

 
 
Contact: 
Neil Charlton, Lieutenant 
Tigard Police Department 
Phone:  503-718-2568 
Email:  neil.charlton@tigard-or.gov 
 
 

Tigard Police Investigate Suspicious Death at a Hotel 
 

The Tigard Police Department is actively investigating a suspicious death at the Embassy Suites 
Hotel, located at 9000 SW Washington Square Road, in Tigard. On Friday March 6, 2020, hotel staff 
alerted Tigard Police after a guest was found deceased in their room.   
 
Investigators ask that anyone who may have seen or heard anything out of the ordinary on Friday 
afternoon contact the Tigard Police Department by calling the tip line at 503-718-COPS (2677), or 
by emailing to tips@tigard-or.gov.  
 
The Tigard Police Department is withholding the identity of the deceased pending notification of 
the family. 
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